
European brown garden snail compliance agreement

As authorized in ORS 570.306 through ORS 570.310, and because a quarantine (OAR
603-52-129) has been established against the introduction and spread of European brown
garden snail, Helix aspersa, an agreement is hereby established between the Oregon
Department of Agriculture and the Christmas tree grower identified below for the
purpose of maintaining Oregon cut Christmas trees free from European brown garden
snails.

Business name ________________________ License #___________________________
(please print)

Owner’s name

________________________________________________________________________
(please print)

Street address

________________________________________________________________________
Address City  State Zip

Telephone

________________________________________________________________________

Please indicate the state(s) listed below to which you will ship Christmas trees.

 Florida   Number of truck loads __________________________________
 North Carolina  Number of truck loads __________________________________
 Virginia             Number of truck loads __________________________________

The above named Christmas tree grower agrees to comply with the terms as specified in
the compliance procedures.

________________________________________________________________________
Owner’s signature Date

Return completed form to:
Gary McAninch
Oregon Department of Agriculture
635 Capitol Street NE
Salem, Oregon 97301-2532


